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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                      Contact: Mayor Jim Fouts 
September 22, 2016                                                    Telephone: 586-574-4520 
 
 
WARREN HOSTS 8TH ANNUAL COLLEGE FAIR 
TONIGHT AT CITY HALL from 6-8 p.m. 
 

FREE EVENT! 
 

 
Warren, MI – College-bound students and their families are invited to attend 

the city of Warren’s Eighth Annual College Fair Thursday, September 22 from 

6-8 p.m. at the Warren City Hall. 

 

The Fair features representatives from over seventy colleges, universities, and 

financial institutions many from out-of-state. 

 

Some of the new institutions this year include the University of Sydney in 

Australia, the University of Virginia, Loyola University of New Orleans, 

University of Alabama, and Washington University-St. Louis. 

 

Warren Mayor Jim Fouts initiated the idea of a college fair to “offer students a 

‘one-stop’ opportunity to learn about colleges and universities.” 

 

Fouts said the fair is a “time-saver for students and their parents or guardians 

to learn about curricula, financial aid and costs related to attending college.” 

 

Last year over 1400 attended the fair. 

 

(A list of colleges and universities in attendance is attached.) 


